Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 110-114 Grafton Road 2016/4519/P

From: Nick Bull W
Sent: 29 September :
To: Liam Mulheran

Cc: Hazelton, Laura; Trevor Horne
Subject: Re: 110-114 Grafton Road 2016/4519/P

Dear Laura
I have spoken to the owner and we can provide assurance that -

1. This area will no longer be used for smokers and we will drive any smokers out towards the green area
opposite the front of our building.

2. The door will be shut whilst any studio operations are being undertaken and thus prevent any unnecessary
noise pollution.

3. Outside of normal working hours we will keep any of our staff or visitors to a bare minimum and we will
increase are already present signage in respecting our neighbours privacy.

Kind regards

Nick Bull
Director of Operations

Rankin Photography Ltd

110 - 114 Grafton Road
London, NW5 4BA

HUNGER lIssue 10 out now

On Sep 28, 2016, at 2:24 PM, Liam Mulheran _Wrote:

Laura,

The proposed extension provides no new external amenity space on the northern side of the building.
The access path to the roof of the extension and extended spiral staircase are purely for means of
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escape. | have copied Nick Bull into this email and have asked him to respond to the listed concerns from
a management point of view as well.

With regards,

Liam Mulheran

For and on behalf of,
Studio 1, 56a Orsman Road, London, N1 5QJ



